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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to all our parents who joined us for Parents’ Evening this week; it was fantastic to see such 

a high turnout. If you didn’t manage to make it, for whatever reason, please could you chat with your 

child’s class teachers about making time to come in and see your children’s books after the half-term. I 

do believe it is very important for the children to see us all working in partnership together. 

On the Friday after the holidays, you are all invited to come and join us for our ‘Time 4 Us’ open after-

noon from 2-3.30pm. There will be a chance to see your child’s learning in class and then join us for a 

cup of tea and to learn more about this curriculum. 

Have a lovely half term and I am looking forward to us catching up after the holiday. 

Regards, Alison Helm: Head Teacher 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Autumn Term Events: 

21st—25th October: Half Term Holiday 

Monday 28th October: ALL CHILDREN BACK 

IN SCHOOL 

Thursday 31st October: Mrs Akwa’s Class—

Trip to Museum of Transport. 

Friday 1st November: Time 4 Us Parents’ Af-

ternoon; come and join us and find out 

about our PSHE curriculum 

Wednesday 6th November: Year 2 Science 

Trip 

Friday 15th November: Year 5 Junior Citi-

zens Trip at Tate and Lyle 

W.c 18th November: Work Week 

Monday 25th November: Year 3 visit to the 

Globe Theatre 

Friday 20th December School closes for 

Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 7th January: All children due back 

in school 

Volunteers Needed . . .  

We are always on the look-out for volunteers to 

help with some of our work in school. If you have 

a few hours free, or perhaps you are currently 

undertaking a college course and need to do a 

placement in a school, please come and see Mr 

Mansuria in the school office. There is a form to 

fill out to let us know which days/times you are 

available and then Mrs Girzarde will call you back 

to talk over the process in a bit more detail. 

Thank you in advance for your support towards 

the work we are trying to achieve in our school. 

Time 4 US Afternoon 

COME AND JOIN US . . .  

Friday 1st November 2-3.30pm 

All parents are welcome to come and join their 

children in class and learn about our PSHE/Time 

4 Us Curriculum 
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 We are looking for donations of reasona-
ble quality unwanted toys, puzzles, games, 
lego, sewing/wool accessories and books 
(no soft toys) for the Breakfast and 6 
O’clock Clubs. If you have any of these in 
good condition and would like to donate 
them, could you please bring them to the 
school office in the morning or after-
noon. THANK YOU 


